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***PUBLIC STATEMENT*** 

 

Statement of Lt. Governor Molly Gray on Testing Positive for COVID-19 

 

Montpelier, Vt. — This morning, Lt. Governor Molly Gray released the following statement on 

testing positive for COVID-19: 

 

“Unfortunately, this morning I received a positive test for COVID-19. I am fully vaccinated and 

boosted. Consistent with CDC guidelines, I will be isolating and quarantining at home.” 
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